
 

   
‘At the Heart of the High Street’ 

Welcome to 
New Malden 

Methodist 
Church 

 
 

Sunday 9th June 2019 
Pentecost 

 
 10.30am Morning Worship led by Revd Stan Brown 
 

 
WELCOME 

 
It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.  There is also a Welcome pack available in the 
Welcome Area listing all our regular events. 
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 9th June 2019 
TUESDAY 2.30pm Bereavement Café 
 7.00pm Badminton 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
 2.00pm Memory Café 
THURSDAY 2.00pm Safeguarding Training 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Princess Alice Hospice 
 10.30am Prayers in the Vestry for 15 mins 
SUNDAY 16th 10.30am Morning Worship & Organ Rededication  
  led by Revd Karl Rutlidge 
  

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
Pentecost Services      Pray for ALL churches in New Malden 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 
Julia and all her family would like to thank everyone for their kindness and 
loving support last week. 
 

THANK YOU 
Dave & Sarah Moore would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who 
supported our coffee bar on Saturday 25th May.  A magnificent £211.66 
was raised for Complex Regional Pain Syndrome which Dave’s niece suffers 
from so very many thanks. 
 

COFFEE BAR VACANCIES 
These vacancies are still outstanding and there are more in July! 
Friday 14th June 12.00 
Monday 17th June 12.00 (both slots) 
 
Please help if you can, thank you. 
 

IMPORTANT!  
The Service here at NMMC will start at 10 am on June  30th to allow 
plenty of time for people to get to Birmingham for Karl’s Ordination 
Service. 



 

The Church collection for 2nd June 2019 was £511.54.   
This is in addition to the weekly average of £900 in direct giving.   

 
COACH TO KARL'S ORDINATION 
The coach to Birmingham for Karl’s Ordination will depart from Surbiton 
Hill Methodist church at midday on Sunday 30th June.  Please allow 
sufficient time to get there, so that the coach can leave on time.  The coach 
will set off back from Birmingham at around 7.30 pm, and there will be a 
short break on the way there and back.  The Circuit is subsidising the cost 
of the coach, and passengers will be asked to pay just £10 each, to be 
collected on the day.  Please note that only those who already have a 
ticket are able to attend the service in Birmingham. 
  
Please check the list in the Welcome Area showing the names of those who 
have reserved a place on the coach.  If you are aware of anyone who is 
attending but is not shown please add their name AND contact the Circuit 
Coordinator Michael Axton on 020 8390 4598; 07763 
781933 or circuitoffice@kingstoncircuit.org.uk. 
 

MUSIC IN NEW MALDEN – Series Finale 
Sunday 9th June 3.00pm 
An hour of music followed by tea and cake.  This month’s concert features 
Original Blend (baroque orchestra) directed by Susie Carpenter-Jacobs. 
John Irving, harpsichord Jane Booth and Brenda Lopez, chalumeau 
Violin: Susie Carpenter-Jacobs, Jo Lawrence, Marcus Beale, Stefan Bown, 
Nicola Garty, Mary Sandbrook 
Viola: Vicky Streater, Liz Hart 
Cello: Giles Kennedy, Julian Ogilvie 
Bass: Martin Johnson 
Programme to include: 
 J.S. Bach – Harpsichord Concerto in D major BWV1054  
G.P. Telemann – Concerto for 2 Chalumeaux in D minor, TWV 52:d1 
Music for strings and continuo by G.F. Handel 
 
 

This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated by Jenny Reid and arranged by 
Doreen Downey. 

 

SAFEGUARDING TRAINING 
It’s essential that everyone whose role in the church involves working with 0 – 18 
year olds, or vulnerable adults, undertakes appropriate training.  The Methodist 
Church has produced material which helps us to understand safeguarding and our 
collective responsibility for it.  
 
Since we last offered Safeguarding training in the Circuit, some church roles have 
been taken on by different people, and we have been blessed to welcome new 
folk into our congregation.  So we are putting on two new sessions in June. These 
will be a combination of Foundation, Refresher and new material.  
The sessions are: 

Thursday 13 June  New Malden 2.00pm   –   4.30pm 
Saturday 15 June Surbiton Hill 10.00am   –   12.30pm 

Refreshments are available before each session to allow a prompt start. 
 
For more information, and to book your place, please contact  
Linda Bridges 020 8399 5402 lmbridges@btopenworld.com 
Judith Jewell 020 8942 8576 judithjewell@hotmail.co.uk 
 

FILMS WITH FRIENDS 
Just to give you lots of notice, so you can keep the morning free – the next 
gathering of Films with Friends will be on Thursday 11th July, at our home, 9 
Connaught Road.  Refreshments from 10am (yummy cakes kindly provided by 
Molly!) with the film starting about 10.30am.  This is a great opportunity to 
develop friendships over a shared film. 
Please note.  To avoid any copyright complications, we won’t be naming each 
month’s film in the church notice sheet – so just as Eleanor or Andy for details.  
Each month the film will be chosen by different people so your suggestions are 
welcome. 
All welcome, please just us know if you’ll be coming.  Thanks 
                  Eleanor & Andy Roberts 

 

Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday and Friday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Weds 10.00am- 2.00pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) 020 8942 1288 nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk  
 
Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or 020 8942 1288 by 2.00pm Thursday 

All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 
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